
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Greetings, Karla: 

Fred Leeson <fredleeson@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, August 18, 2016 7:24 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 

At your convenience, I'd like to schedule a City Council communication to introduce the new executive director of the 
Bosco-Milligan Foundation and its Architectural Heritage Center. 

I think this might be a pleasant break from the usual whiny (my word, not yours!) communications .. 

Fred Leeson 
BMF board president 
2226 NE Hancock St. 
Portland OR 97212 

503-281-1823. 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Request of Fred Leeson to address Council regarding new executive 
director of the Bosco-Milligan Foundation and its Architectural Heritage 

Center (Communication) 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
Filed SEP 1 3 2016 AS FOLLOWS: 

MARY HULL CABALLERO YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 
Deputy 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


